
 

 

5 December 2019 

Stage 1 Party Day 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As a part of our end of year celebrations, Stage 1 will be having a “Party Day” on Tuesday the 17 December 
2019. The students will participate in some games, dancing, watch a G- or PG-rated movie and will enjoy 
some party food together. 
 
Students can come dressed in pyjamas for the day. Please ensure they are wearing enclosed shoes (joggers 
or school shoes) and that they are adequately protected from the sun (i.e. no singlet tops). Students are 
also able to bring in ONE of the following to use while they watch the movie: a soft toy, a blanket or a pillow.  
 
The cost of party day is $5.  Students are asked to bring in their money in a sealed envelope with their 
name and class. It must be returned to the class teacher, not the office. This will cover the cost of a drink 
and some party food to enjoy while they watch a movie.  Please note: Students still need to bring in their 
recess and lunch. 
 
Please return the $5 and the slip below, indicating if your child has any food allergies/intolerances.  
 
The Stage 1 teachers look forward to enjoying this day with the children.  
 
Bert Lo Campo        Alicia Amodeo  
Principal            Party Day Coordinator  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Stage 1 Party Day 
 
Please enclose $5- money needs to go to class teacher, not the office.  
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________ of  class __________to participate in party 
day. I understand that my child will be watching a G- or PG-rated movie. 
 
My child has the following food allergies/intolerances: ________________________________  
 
Signed: __________________________________ Date: ___________ 
 


